

PRESIDENT Richard Fairhurst

VICE-PRESIDENT Mavis Mikus

SECRETARY Mavis Mikus

TREASURER
Alverda Orlando



## PAST PRESIDENT Stan Kloth

**BOARD MEMBERS** 

Mavis Mikus
Alverda Orlando
Stan Kloth
Carole Nelson
Vern Ewald
Kenneth Evans

REPRESENTATIVE Fred Bettencourt

PUBLISHED BY AND FOR MEMBERS OF SANTA CRUZ CIVIL SERVICE ASSOCIATION

MAY 1976

## SOMETHING NEW

## AT CITY HALL??

Rumor has it that recently a group of employees met at noon in the park area at the end of Church and Chestnut to discuss personel development.

Well, there's truth to the rumor!
The trenching is done and the foundation is poured. It was decided among this gathering of employees that there does exist a need for these meetings and it was decided to hold these sessions every second Thursday of the month.

A notice will be sent to each department with a suggested topic for discussion prior to the meeting date. This is an open meeting for all interested employees involved in office administration.

So, bring your ideas and your "brown bag" and let's discuss them over lunch.

## SCHOLARSHIP AVAILABLE

For the first time, the Santa Cruz City Employees Association is offering a \$100 scholarship to a graduating senior who will be enrolling in a college or junior college in the fall. The applicant must be a dependent of an Association member.

In January of this year the Association awarded a \$100 scholarship to an enrolled college student, and hopes to make both awards an annual event.

Applications can be obtained from Association representatives or by calling Charlotte Brazil at 426-5000 ext. 291. Closing date for applications is June 4, 1976.

CITY EMPLOYEES BARBEQUE June 12, 1976 See Page 5